
 
 
 
 

 

 

January 10, 2011 
 
BY COURIER 
 
Ms.  Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2701 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Board File No. EB-2010-0364 
 OEB’s Consultation on Regulated Price Plan Time-of-Use Pricing 
 

Please find enclosed two (2) copies of the Independent Electricity System Operator’s 

Comments for the above referenced matter. 

 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

 

 

Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Helen Lainis 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
Independent Electricity System Operator 
(905) 855-4106 
helen.lainis@ieso.ca 
 
 

 


